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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: Last week of daily emails; Flu Vac Service training requirements; recent medicine supply notifications.

PSNC Daily Newsletter: Last Week of Daily Emails
This will be the final week of PSNC’s daily newsletter to contractors, at least for the time being. We first introduced the daily updates back in March 2020 in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, and given the positive responses and consistently high open rates we have continued to produce them since then. 
However, as the Government encourages us to return to a more normal day-to-day life, we expect that the frequency of our guidance and the necessary updates for contractors and LPCs will ease. With this in mind, and following consultation with LPCs, we have decided to reduce these emails down to twice a week: PSNC Email Newsletters will now be sent on Tuesdays and Fridays.
From w/c 2nd August 2021, we will continue to add news to our website and post on our social media channels, but will only send planned newsletters on Tuesdays and Fridays. Should a significant piece of news be announced on another day, we will send a special email news alert out to ensure that you don't miss it. We will also continue to keep the situation under review – if we find we have too much news to keep our newsletters user-friendly, or if we receive negative feedback about the reduction in frequency, then we will consider a return to the daily emails.
We hope this change will help to reduce the number of emails in your inbox whilst still keeping you up to date with key information in a timely and regular way. 
Thank you for being subscribed to PSNC's emails and we hope you continue to find them useful. Please continue to send your feedback and views, particularly if you will miss the daily emails, to commsteam@psnc.org.uk

Browse PSNC's Newsletter archive


Flu Vaccination Service training requirements
Normal​ training requirements for pharmacists providing the Flu Vaccination Service are being reinstated for the 2021/22 season. 
Pharmacists providing the Flu Vaccination Service must have attended face-to-face training for both injection technique and basic life support (including administration of adrenaline for anaphylaxis training) at least once in the last three years. In addition to this face-to-face training, pharmacists must have completed and signed the Vaccination Services Declaration of Competence (DoC) within the last two years.

There is also an expectation for pharmacists to undertake annual update training each year to ensure their knowledge stays up to date with changes in practice and guidance. This may involve self-directed learning or online training.

Learn more about the training requirements for the Flu Vaccination Service

New Medicine Supply Notifications issued
Community pharmacy teams should note that the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has issued Medicine Supply Notifications for the following products: 
1. Locorten Vioform ear drops solution
1. Catapres 100mcg tablets
1. Nexium 10mg gastro-resistant granules sachets
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